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Daily Signal Shop Report for February 28, 2013 
 
Signal Shop Work Day 2013-07 
 
Crew:  Dennis, Gary, Carl, Karl, Michael, Dale, Joe1, Bill 
 
Briefing by:  Joe1 – Signal Shop Supervisor 
 
Safety Rule For Today:  1.1.2 Alert and Attentive  
 
The crew attended a one hour fire extinguisher use training class put on by the 
contractor that performed the annual fire extinguisher inspections. 
 
After the fire extinguisher training, Dennis gave a very professional presentation on 
propane bottle service valve.  Those shop members not in attendance today will need to 
hear this presentation in the near future. It sure was an eye opener to those of us that 
thought we knew all about their proper use  
 
Carl worked on the 2 gongs that are partially restored. 
 
Dennis, Bill, Gary, and Michael pressed on with their “attack” on Wabco # 6 It is now 
completely disassembled and ready for heavy duty cleaning etc. in preparation for 
complete restoration. 
 
Carl insured that the bead blaster, that he completely serviced the week before, was 
stocked with beads and was operational for the rest of the crew.  
 
After “beans” the Signal Shop [and the Signal Department] took delivery of 2 
semaphores  that Dr. Hardy delivered to us for restoration. We will now have the 
opportunity to “show our stuff”.  Carl was asked [and he accepted] the task/responsibility 
for being the “lead” on this very important project. He will be researching our needs and 
putting together a plan to insure that we end up with a great product for use by the new 
Railroad Technology Museum. 
 
Gary tagged Wabco # 5  
 
Jim continued the enormous task of inventorying and cataloging all of our assets [toys] 
and keeping the MSDS file in order. 
 
A diversified and fun day for all. 
 
Respectively Submitted,  
Joe1, Signal Shop Supervisor

 


